
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/25/2011 8:05:20 AM
To: 'Clark, Richard W.' (richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Stepanian, Raffy

(raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov); Cagen, Robert (robert.cagen@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Rancho Cordova Oil

Rich -1 meant to chat with you at the Commission meeting but had to leave early. Are you guys 
interested in pursuing an expedited settlement given our recent filing or do you have other plans ? If 
you would like to pursue settlement, we are prepared to do so and would appreciate a response to our 
offer.

Brian
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